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Currently Working On 

Teaching and Learning 
 

 
Whole Student 

o New Dean of Students/Behavioralist position work 
The custodial staff has already started preparing the space for Linda 
Vanstrydonk, our new Dean of Students.  Thanks to Arland and his staff 
for all the work they are doing to prepare for next school year. 

 
 

Communication and Community Engagement Pillar 
Monthly Newsletter – Linked to this report 
 
Summer School  
We currently have 283 students in our summer school program.  Meghan Barker has 
done an awesome job designing a fun, organized learning experience for our students. 
Meghan has prepared summer school courses offering math & reading support as well 
as many enrichment classes.    
The summer school program is a 3 week-4 day per week experience for the students, 
running June 6-22nd.  Summer school is off to a great start. 
 
Workforce Pillar 
With the recent addition of a 4th grade teacher as Kelly Tollefson moved into the LMC 
director position, we are fully staffed at the elementary school.   
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iZLGYdZ9KGAm6eyVa9cjEjYrhlKVwYbAU5YyvmfdCDA/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.tomahawk.k12.wi.us/schools/elementary/families/May-June-Newsletter.pdf

